
Response to editor for tc-2019-98 
 
Editor Decision: Publish subject to technical corrections 
 

We would very much like to thank both the editor and reviewers for their time, and their 
constructive and careful reviews of our manuscript. Given the very minor nature of the 
changes made we have not included a track changes document with this iteration. 

 
Comments to the Author: 
 
Please correct the spelling of "Petermann" on p.5, l.10 and p.19, l.29. 
 
 Corrected – thank you for spotting this. 
 
Also, consider updating the dates of last access in the Data Availability section. 
 
 We have updated the dates where we have recently accessed these sources. 


